A group of employees at Greenheck had a Holiday party in January and offered the employees who

attended the opportunity to donate to a local charity. Never Forgotten Honor Flight was one of the
charities selected. Enclosed is a check for $206.

Thank you for all that you do!

Employees of Greenheck




